
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
All interested citizens are advised that the Board of the Gladwin County Road 
Commissioners will hold a public hearing at 10:00 A.M., EST, at the Road Commission 
office at 301 S. State St., Gladwin, Michigan on Wednesday, April 6, 2016 to review the 
proposed road construction projects described below. 
 
Project:  River Road and Badger Road 
Township:  Buckeye 
Limits:  River Road from Badger Road to Howard Road and  

Badger Road from Croll Road to River Road  
                      
Project:  Stillwagon Road     
Township:  Clement 
Limits:  M-30 to Sergent Road (Ogemaw County line) 
 
Improvements on these projects will consist of reconstruction of the road base with a 
new gravel surface, excavation of ditches, road realignment, and making general 
improvements to the existing roadway embankments. 
 
Preliminary plans for the above projects will be available for public inspection at the 
Road Commission Office Building during the public hearing.  Stillwagon Road is 
scheduled for construction during the summer of 2016.  Work on River Road will begin in 
2016, but reconstruction is expected to take place in 2017.  Any person wishing to 
present a written statement or an exhibit at the hearing shall convey that statement or 
exhibit to the Gladwin County Board of Road Commissioners at least ten days before the 
hearing. 
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